
	

DATE			 :	 JANUARY 26, 2021


TO			 :	 PARENTS AND GUARDIANS OF G11


FROM			 : 	 MS. MARY JANE T. AKMAD

Director, Christian Formation Department


SUBJECT		 :	 G11 SCHOOL BAZAAR

______________________________________________________________________________


Greetings!


The Christian Formation Department - Guidance Area is hosting an online School 
Bazaar on February 19, 2021.  The objective of the event is to present different programs 
and universities locally and internationally  to help our students in their decision 
making for their university admission application. 


Please be informed that we are moving the time schedule to 10:30 AM - 12:15 PM on the 
same day instead of its original time schedule which is 11:25 AM - 1:10 PM. 


Thank you and God bless!


